
 

 

 

 

 

Regional Bargaining Report # 63 
Tuesday, April 26, 2016 

 

Earlier this evening the company reached out to the bargaining committee and requested to meet.  The 
meeting will take place Thursday afternoon.  

Keep the picket lines strong at the wireless stores and the public engaged in our fight.  We remain 
committed to reach a fair contract and need to continue to stand together. 
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